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Dear Parents / Carers 

Welcome Back 

 

On behalf of all of us at Cheswardine, I would like to welcome everyone back to an exciting 

new term and year, in particular all our new parents and children whether just starting at 

school or joining us from somewhere else, we hope you enjoy your time here where we aim to 

reach for the stars. 

 

A reminder to everyone that school meals are now £2.50 and the menu is on the website. 

Nursery as well as school children can order a school meal if required. KS1 children are 

entitled to free school meals. 

 

We are working hard on dates for the coming term but some exciting new events will be our 

‘How Can I Help my Child’ meetings which we will allocate subjects / topics and issues to and 

run throughout the year. The two for this term are: 

12.10.23 ‘How Can I Help my Child in Maths’ 3:30pm 

28.11.23 ‘How Can I Help my Child remember Crucial Knowledge’ 3:30pm 

 

We have also allocated our parents’ evening this term and these will take place on the 

25.10.23 and the 26.10.23 after school. 

 

On 12.9.23 in Class 3 we will be doing a meeting regarding our Arthog trip for parents of 

Year 5/6 who will be going to Arthog at the end of this month. If you need any information 

or concerns answered, please come along. 

 

Guitar Lessons, Multi-Sports and Dance will begin again next week, letters are on their way 

and we can accommodate children from Breakfast club from 7:45am presently at £4.50 a 

session. 
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Crucial Knowledge for the learning going on this term will be shared with you in due course. 

The most important activity you can do is to read with your child, please take time to do this 

each day if possible. 

 

The children looked incredibly smart today and the togetherness of uniform was evident, 

please do make sure school shoes are worn. Can I also please remind you of PE uniform as well 

and hope that you will support us by sending children in correct uniform on their designated 

PE days. These will continue to be Monday and Friday. 

 

We opened the gates this morning at 8:40am and it was great to see children coming in and 

being ready to learn by 8:45am. Just a warning though, Nursery doesn’t open until 8:45am so 

younger children will need to come in then.  

 

Please remember that if your child does not turn up at school then we have a duty to check 

where they are and will be phoning to find out as soon as we can. Therefore if your child is 

absent please phone the school in the morning and let us know.  

 

Please keep an eye on our website: www.cheswardineschool.org.uk for any updates and 

information you require. We operate a paperless system as much as possible so any letters 

are posted on http://cheswardineschool.org.uk/category/schoolnews/ and your attention will 

be drawn to them through a text message sent from the school or through classdojos. 

 

Feel free to contact the school to make an appointment to see me if you have any concerns 

about your child or the school, I will always make time to see you and sort out any issues 

however large or small as best I can. 

 

I look forward to a fantastic year at Cheswardine, as we work to ensure that we become the 

best we can possibly be. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

REWilliams 

Rachael Williams (Headteacher) 
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